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Harpole Telecom, Inc. 
ATTN: Joseph H. Harpole, Jr. 
P.O. Box 644 

Union City, TN. 38281 
 
       In Re: LMS-0000028231 

        WUWT-CD 
        Facility Id: 32216 

        Union City, TN. 
 
 

 

Dear Licensee: 
 

This is in reference to the above-captioned application for a construction permit for a television 

station on channel 24 at Union City, TN. 

 
We have completed our technical review of your application and conclude that it cannot be 

granted because it would have an adverse impact on the implementation of the post-incentive 

auction repack.  See FCC Public Notice, Procedures for the Post-Incentive Auction Broadcast 

Transition, released January 27, 2017.   
 

Specifically, your proposal violates the following: 

 
Exceeds the baseline noise-limited contour of your repacked facility by more than 1% in 

at least one direction.   

 
 

Accordingly, you must within 15 days of the date of this letter, amend your application so that it 

will meet with the criteria specified in the Procedures for the Post-Incentive Auction Broadcast 

Transition Public Notice. It is recommended that at this point in time you conduct a complete 
technical analysis of your proposal in an effort to correct the deficiency outlined in this letter as 

well as any other technical problems that might exist.  You are cautioned that your failure to 

comply with the requirements of this letter within the time specified herein may result in the 

dismissal of your application pursuant to Section 73.3568(a) of the Commission’s Rules. 
 

 

 

 



Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Hossein Hashemzadeh 

                                                                                          Deputy Chief 

                                                                                         Video Division 

                                                                                          Media Bureau 

 

 
 

cc:  Harpole Telecom, Inc. 

 C/O – Michelle A. McClure, Esq. 

 Fletcher, Heald, & Hildreth, P.L.C, 
 1300 N. 17th Street, 11th Floor 

 Arlington, VA. 22209 

 

 
cc:  Harpole Telecom, Inc. 

 Bryan Baker, Consulting Engineer 

 Southern Broadcast Solutions, LLC 

 403 N. Elm 
 Sylacauga, AL. 35150 

 

  
 


